## The Little Bumblebee

# Nursery Newsletter



#### A Warm Welcome to All Our Parents!

As we enter the winter months, we'd like to thank all our families for their continued support. November brings new activities, updates, and important reminders to help us ensure a positive, enriching experience for everyone at The Little Bumblebee Nursery.

### Autumn Activities

- Language Day
  - In celebration of our diverse world, the Honey Pots Room will host a Language Day. Children will explore languages from around the globe through engaging books, songs, and cards, fostering curiosity, enhancing listening skills, and celebrating cultural diversity.
- Fireworks Painting
  - To mark Bonfire Night, we'll be creating vibrant fireworks paintings, allowing children to explore colours and patterns in a fun, seasonal activity.
- Finger Painting Autumn Tree Activity
   Children will create beautiful autumn tree scenes
   using finger painting, experiencing seasonal colours
   and textures through this hands-on activity.

#### Important Information

- Last Day of Term for Funded Children: The last day of term for funded children will be 13th December.
- Extra Sessions in December: For those interested in additional sessions during December, please confirm by mid-November to help us with planning.
- Notice Period Reminder: A one-month written notice is required for any enrolment or contracted hours changes.
- Key Person Awareness: Please ensure both parents and carers, including fathers, know their child's key person. We'll also send an email reminder for clarity.
- Storage Limitations: Parent Cooperation Needed
  Due to space limitations, we kindly request that
  parents bring only small pushchairs to help us
  manage our storage capacity. Your cooperation is
  greatly appreciated.
- Advance Payment for Extra Sessions: Starting this month, any extra sessions beyond contracted hours must be paid in advance. This helps us organize resources and plan staffing effectively for all children.
- Contracted Funded Hours Two Weeks' Notice for Changes: Contracted funded hours are fixed. If changes are needed, please give at least two weeks' notice. Changes without notice will incur private charges.
- Fee Payment Reminder: Please ensure nursery fees are paid on time. Late payments (beyond two working days) will result in additional charges. Timely payments support a well-resourced environment for your child.
- Cultural Board Contributions: We invite parents to add to our Cultural Board. This is a great way to share and celebrate our diverse backgrounds.